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Gun Shots Fired /  2700 Block West Sycamore Street 
 
 
  

On Friday, 03/03/17, at 1:37 a.m., officers from the Franklin Police Department with 

assistance from the Oak Creek, and Greenfield Police Departments responded to a report of 

Gunshots in the 2700 block of W. Sycamore Street, Franklin. Responding officers located the 

suspect and took him into custody. No one was injured during the incident and there is no further 

danger to the public.  The investigation is ongoing and the case will be reviewed by the Milwaukee 

County District Attorney’s Office at a later date. 
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